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        Sunday       Monday       Tuesday     Wednesday        Thursday          Friday         Saturday 
 1. Continue to pray 

for the safe 
reopening of 
churches 
throughout the 
country.  

2. Pray for the safety 
and health of those 
who are in at risk 
population groups.  

3. Pray for those who 
are struggling in their 
relationships. 

4. Continue to pray for 
the wellbeing of 
hospital workers.  

5. Pray for the health of 
our Pepperdine 
community.  

6. Pray for the 
wellbeing of our 
professors and 
administrators.  

7. “The path of the 
virtuous leads away 
from evil; whoever 
follows it is safe.” 
Proverbs 16:17 

8. Pray for those 
who are looking for 
certainty in their 
major or career 
path.  

9. Pray for those who 
are preparing for or 
taking midterms.  

10. Pray for those 
whose livelihoods 
have been harmed by 
Covid-19. 

11. Pray for those who 
are struggling with 
loss.  

12. Pray for the success 
of all of our club 
leaders as they strive 
to build Pepperdine’s 
community.  

13. Pray that this 
weekend allows our 
students to rest and 
recharge. 

14. “In Him our 
hearts rejoice, for 
we trust in His holy 
name.” 
 
Psalm 33:21 

15. Pray that any of 
our injured athletes 
make a quick 
recovery! 

16. Pray for those 
who are struggling 
with loneliness.  

17. Pray that our 
community enjoys 
Saint Patrick’s Day! 

18. Pray for those who 
are looking for 
internships.  

19. Pray for those who 
are doubting their 
faith. 

20. Pray for the safety 
of those who are 
traveling.  

21. “Jesus Christ is 
the same yesterday, 
today, and forever.”  
 
 
Hebrews 13:8 

22. Continue to 
pray for our local, 
state, and national 
governments as we 
navigate COVID.  

23. Pray for our 
admissions team as 
they select next 
year’s freshman class! 

24. Pray for Christians 
who are being 
persecuted.  

25. Pray for those who 
are struggling in their 
classes. 

26. Pray for the peace 
of mind of those who 
have applied to 
Pepperdine and are 
awaiting a decision.  

27. Pray for those in LA 
county who are 
homeless. 

28. “In peace I will 
lie down and sleep, 
for you alone, Lord, 
will keep me safe.” 
Psalm 4:8 

29. Pray for those 
who are facing food 
insecurity.  

30. Pray for our 
seniors who are 
applying to jobs.  

31. Continue to pray 
that our freshmen are 
able to build and find 
community.  

   


